Appendix 6

Fran: Daniel Granec [mailto:info@floorball.sk]
Skickat: den 7 maj 2007 12:19

Till: Stefan Kratz

Amne: Re: letter of interest

Dear Stefan,

Thank' s for the support in the qualification U19 in Malacky.

After our talk, Slovak Floorball Association are interested to take the organisation of WFC - men C-
Division.

Thank" s

Daniel Granec
Executive Vice President of SFA



